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I am writing in support of SB 488 to bring Municipal solid waste incinerators into 

federal emissions limits for hospital, medical or infections waste. These unregulated 

emissions pose a severe threat to human and environmental health. It's ironic that 

materials used to support human health end up actually doing more harm than good, 

especially if long-term health of humans and other natural systems suffers from their 

use and disposal.  

Please do all you can to support this legislation as well as looking at the health care 

supply chain to limit what is so harmful to humans and the Earth.  

Thank you for your support.  


